
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
 

This week 

We have had a busy week filled with Christmas activities – so busy we have barely had a 

chance for photos! We’ve made lots of wonderful crafts and decorations that will be coming 

home on our last days of nursery before Christmas. We’ve enjoyed seeing what the naughty 

elf has been up to each day and counting down the days to Christmas with our advent 

calendar. We have been consolidating our maths learning and making Christmas marks! 

 

 

 

Next week 

Next week will see even more Christmas activities, the filming of our Christmas performance 

and lots of opportunity for talking! Please remember to bring in a named carrier bag for all 

of our belongings to come home. 

 

Learning links at home 

- Practise singing our songs for the Christmas performance – ‘Twinkle, Twinkle, Little 

Star’ and ‘Away in a Manger’. Can you sign while singing to the people at home for 

‘Twinkle, Twinkle’, like we have been in class? 

- Watch our book advent videos on our school Facebook page, where staff from school 

read a Christmas themed book each day for advent! 

- Practise putting on your own hat, scarf, gloves and coat – what do we put on first?  

 


